
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that a that a joint public hearing between the Town Board 
of the Town of Oconomowoc, Commissioners of the Town of Oconomowoc Utility 
District No. 1, and the Village Board of the Village of Lac La Belle will be held on 
November 13, 2024, beginning at 6:00 p.m. at Crosspoint Community Church, 
W380N6931 N. Lake Road, Oconomowoc, Wisconsin 53066, for the purpose of 
receiving public comment regarding a proposed Intergovernmental Cooperation 
Agreement Between the Town of  Oconomowoc, Town of  Oconomowoc Utility 
District  No.  1,  and the  Village  of  Lac  La  Belle,  enacted  pursuant  to  Section 
66.0301, Wis. Stats. 

A copy of the Intergovernmental Cooperation Agreement can be found on the 
Town  of  Oconomowoc  website  at 
https://www.service-life.com/wi/townoconomowoc/ and the Village of Lac La Belle 
website at https://villageoflaclabelle.com/ as well as a hard copy at the Town of 
Oconomowoc  Town  Hall  and  the  Village  of  Lac  La  Belle  Village  Hall.   For 
additional information concerning this public hearing, please contact Lori Opitz, 
Clerk/Treasurer for the Town of Oconomowoc and Town of Oconomowoc Utility 
District  No.  1,  Jeffrey  Herrmann,  Administrator-Planner  for  the  Town  of 
Oconomowoc at 920-474-4449, or Danielle Wraalstad, Clerk/Treasurer for the 
Village of Lac La Belle.

Written comments may be submitted to the Town of Oconomowoc Clerk by email 
at  clerk@townoconomowoc-wi.gov or  by  mail  to  W359  N6812  Brown  Street, 
Oconomowoc, Wisconsin 53066 or the Village of Lac La Belle Clerk by email at 
clerkoffice@townoconomowoc-wi.gov or by mail to W359 N6812 Brown Street, 
Oconomowoc, Wisconsin 53066.  Written comments may also be submitted in 
advance to the Town Clerk or Village Clerk.   

All interested parties will be heard.

Danielle Wraalstad
Clerk/Treasurer, Village Lac La Belle

Lori Opitz
Clerk/Treasurer
Town of Oconomowoc 
Town of Oconomowoc Utility District No. 1

Legal notice to be published in Lake Country Now on October 23, 2024. 

Legal notice to be published in Oconomowoc Enterprise on October 24, 2024.
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